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Congratulations to Department Systems Analyst Jordan Lambert, who celebrated

15 years of service in May!
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UNITED STATES SENATOR
WASHINGTON, D.C

May 4, 2022

Chief Matthew Tobia

Harrisonburg Fire Department
101 North Main Street, Floor 3
Harrisonburg, VA 22802-3838

Dear Chief Tobia.

[ am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to you and the members of the
Harrisonburg Fire Department as International Firefighters® Day is celebrated around the
world.

As firefighters. you willingly put yourselves into harm’s way to protect the lives
and property of others. Whether rendering skilled services or comforting a neighbor in
the midst of a stressful situation, your actions make a difference. In this noble pursuit.
many heroes have lost their lives, and today, we take a moment to reflect upon their
sacrifice and courage. As you continue your dedicated service. please know that you have
the support and appreciation of your fellow Virginians.

If' I can ever be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me or a
member of my staff. Thank you for choosing to become a firefighter.

Sincerely,

Mok € bo

MARK R. WARNER
United States Senator
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May 35, 2022

The Honorable Mark R. Warner, United States Senator
120 Luck Avenue SW

Suite 108

Roanoke, VA 24011

Senator Warner,

The Harrisonburg Fire Department would like to thank you for your kind letter of recognition of
our department on International Firefighter’s Day. Our department is appreciative of the
recognition and your words of support.

Here in the Harrisonburg FFire Department, we take great pride in serving our community. The
support from your office as well as our community members makes our job more fulfilling.

Thank you once again for your kindness.

Sincerely,

Matthew Tobia
P Fire Chief

CC: Ande Banks, Interim City Manager
Michael Parks, Director of Communications
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May 9, 2022

LPL Financial
544 South Main Street
Harrisonburg, VA 22801

ILPL Financial Professional,
The Harrisonburg Fire Department would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the gift of
$100.00 to our department from Robert D. Moreland. It is generous individuals like Mr. Moreland

that continue to help us prosper and serve the community ‘with the best equipment and personnel
possible.

Thank you once again for your generosity.

Sincerely,
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# ~Fire Chief




Department Employees Who Celebrated May Birthdays:

Cody Stephenson, Firefighter
Dustin Rice, Firefighter
Chris Daniels, Master Firefighter
Justin Knighten, Lieutenant
Morgan McComas, Capitan
Jared Quesenberry, Master Firefighter
Alan, Wampler, Master Firefighter
Quentin Gray, Firefighter
Gary Lucas, Logistics
Chris Lantz, Lieutenant
Andrew Brunk, Master Firefighter
Michael Thompson, Firefighter

Damian Clark, Firefighter




QWW*
Department Employees Who Celebrated May Work Anniversary’s
Jordan Lambert - 15 Years
Lieutenant Joseph walker - 14 Years
Master Firefighter Chad Smith- 13 Years
Lieutenant Erin Stehle - 11 Years

Mater Flrefighter Chris Daniels - 9 Years

Fire Marshall Keith Link - 7 Years




